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Dear Parents, Carers & Guardians, 28th February 2020 

  

PPPAAARRREEENNNTTTSSS’’’    EEEVVVEEENNNIIINNNGGG   

 
On Friday 13th March, your child will be bringing home their mid-year report. If your child is in nursery they 

will not bring home a report, you will receive a copy of their portfolio via e mail.  We have two parents’ 

evenings planned where you are invited to come into school to meet with your child’s teacher/keyworker 

and discuss their progress.  

Thursday 19th March  3.15-4.45pm 

Tuesday 24th March    3.15-6.45pm 

 

You will be able to book appointments via e-schools from Friday 6th March. Those parents who are new to 

the school, or who have never used the eschools app will receive a letter today giving them a username 

and password and explaining how to use the app.  

 

Please note that you are allocated a 10 minute appointment. If, following your conversation, you feel the 

need for more time with your child’s class teacher; please make a further appointment at a time which is 

mutually convenient. 

 

I will be available on both evenings if parents want to chat about anything to do with your child or school 

life in general. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Jane Townsend 

Headteacher 
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